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Ottawa, 10th April, 1906.

Gentleman,-

With reference to your letter of the 7th

instant in which you state that you wrote this Depart-

ment two weeks ago on behalf of the Toronto and Niagara

power Company in regard to the procedure to be adopted in

acquiring title to certain lands in the Township of Onondaga

in the County of Brant, I beg to state that the following

letter was sent you on the 30th ultimo:-

I beg to acknowledge your letter of the

-17th instant, and in reply thereto would say that you should

file with this Department copies, (on tracking oloth) of

those portions of the location plans of the Toronto and

=Nagara Power Company, which show the Indian lands your

January require. This plan or plans should be certified

"by the Chief Eugineer of Railways and Canals, his certi¬

aficate will be to the effect that the lands are actually

urequired for the purposes of your Company."

"I notice that you suggest the price of $100.

per acre. On the receipt of the said plans, your appli¬

ecation will be taken into further consideration."

Your obedient servant,

Messrs. Macrae, Martin & Hodges,

Barristers & c..

Zorhen

York Chambers,

secretary.foronto, Ont.

verschieden.
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